
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS, DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI -110001 

Dated:-/S 703/2022 No. F6/DFS/MS/2022/ S86 

To 

The Assistant Engineer (E)-I, 
Parliament Annexe Electrical Works Division CPWD, 

Parliament Annexe Extension Building, New Delhi. 

Subject: Regarding Renewal of FSC in r/o Parliament House Annexe building (block A & B), 

New Delhi. 

Sir, 

This has a reference of your letter No. 23(Misc.)AE/E-VCPWD/2021-22/148/ dated 

05.03.2022 on the subject noted above. In this regard it is to inform you that the site was 

inspected by Divisional Officer (CD) & Assistant Divisional Officer (CC) of this department on 

05/03/2022 in your presence of Sh. Sanjay Kumar, AE( E), Sh. Amit Kumar, JE(E) and Sh 

Chandresh Kumar (Civil) the following shortcoming were still not complied:- 

. Electrical shafts are not sealed properly. 

2. Concealed type sprinklers were covered by POP and other materials; these should be made 

operative by removing of POP. 

3. Carpet, wooden and material for interior decoration wherever used, should be treated with 

fire retardant paint. 

In view of above shortcomings, FSC cannot be renewed. Accordingly, you are 

requested to rectify the above said shortcomings and inform to us for further consideration in the 

matter. 

Yours faihfly 

SAtuar 
DIREtTOR 

elhi Fire Service 

Copy to: 
1. The Executive Engineer (Elect.) PAEWD, CPWD, 36 GRG Road, New Delhi. 

2. Deputy Secretary, Lok Sabha Secretariat, Parliament House Annexe, New Delhi. 
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